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[image: ]Welcome back to school! We have had a great beginning learning the fourth grade routine. Part of the excitement is switching classes. Students gather up all of their supplies and visit two other classrooms for about an hour each. They return to their homeroom for their lesson. 
Reading-Mrs. Caddell
Math-Mrs. Ellis
Writing-Ms. Lynch
Here’s what we have been studying in our classes for the first 3 weeks of school.
[image: ]Reading-Vocabulary, Fiction stories, Timelines, Accelerated Reader 
Math-Multiplication facts, Place Value to Billions period group
Writing-Imaginative stories, Writing Process, Subjects/Predicates, Long and Short Vowels







Reminders
**Sign planner each night.
**Read 20 minutes each night for Reading Log.
**Study Multiplication Facts each night: 6’s, 7’s 8’s.
**Study spelling words each night.


Upcoming Notes
Fourth Grade is visiting the Opera on Friday, November 14. It is $10. Please send $10 cash ASAP.
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